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Updates on each of the Strategic Priorities are provided indicating the work that has been done 
to date, the work that will take place in the second part of the school year, and the status of our 
progress towards meeting our objectives.  Overall, we are “On Target” with our Strategic 
Priorities.  A great deal of work has been done to carry out our priorities and build the capacity 
for moving forward with meeting the District Strategic Objectives. 
 
The Central Office Administrative Team will provide a brief summary of progress on the 
priorities and will provide additional information on a few of them as a demonstration of the 
outcomes and measures to date. 
 
There are two strategic priorities that require additional explanation: 
 
Strategic Priority D1: Provide professional development opportunities to refine the differentiation of 
curriculum and instruction to effectively teach the full range of learners.   
 
The major focus on this priority will take place in the 2014 – 2015 school year.  As a result, there 
is little information included regarding work carried out this year related to this priority.  
However, since we have implemented the pilot of District Determined Measures as expected, 
the status of this priority is On Target.  
 
Strategic Priority D3: Continue to refine our implementation of Goal Focused Intervention Plans 
(GFIPs) 
 
When we presented our Strategic Priority Maps in the fall, we indicated that we would submit 
this map at a later date.  While we have had some discussion related to this goal, our work is 
not extensive or comprehensive in any manner.  The work with GFIPs continues in our schools, 
and refinements have been made on a school-based level.  We have had one session of 
presentation and discussion related to Response to Intervention and how this process may inform 
our work.  As we assess the work being done this school year and the major focus on the 
evaluation system and developing our shared understanding of effective teaching and learning, 
we have come to the realization that we do not have the time, resources, or capacity to carry out 
this Strategic Priority in this school year.  As we assess our work in the spring and refine our 
priorities for the 2014 – 2015 school year, we will consider our ability to develop a strategic map 
to meet the goals of this priority. 
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